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Tusker Group Now Certified to Train Legal Reviewers to
Effectively Use Attenex® Patterns® E-Discovery Software
Tusker Group, a legal document review company providing
high-quality and cost-effective solutions to corporate
counsels and law firms, has become an Attenex Advantage™
Review Partner to better serve its clients in the rapidly
evolving sphere of electronic document review. As a Review
Partner, Tusker Group now offers a training and
certification program to certify attorneys in the use of
Attenex® Patterns® E-Discovery Software to identify and
review electronic legal documents.
“Everyone at Tusker is really excited about receiving this
certification and about the additional benefits we can
offer our clients utilizing Attenex software,” said John
Thickett, Tusker Group’s Chief Marketing Officer. “More of
our clients are discovering the benefits of concept-based
reviews and Tusker is pleased to be able to provide
dedicated, high-quality document review attorneys certified
to use this software.”
Headquartered in Austin, Texas, and with secure facilities
in India, Tusker Group helps legal professionals to
comprehensively review electronic and paper documents.
With more than 300 full-time, experienced associates and
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supervisors, it provides both legal and corporate clients
in North America and Europe with top-tier, cost-effective
document review solutions. By assigning a dedicated team
to each client, Tusker Group assures team experience and
continuity in handling each client’s cases. Tusker
specializes exclusively in document review, delivering
high-quality work product with significant cost savings,
often 50% lower than domestic document review.
Attenex Corporation, based in Seattle, is an industry
leader in producing software that helps law firms and
corporations to efficiently process and review electronic
documents.
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